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October 17, 2013 
         
     REVISED LETTER 
Ken Hamblin 
889 Euclid Street 
Saint Paul MN 55106 
 
VIA EMAIL: presunity@hotmail.com 
 
Re:   Appeal for Property at 889 Euclid Street 
 
Dear Mr. Hamblin: 
 
Thank you for contacting me by phone regarding your appeal in the above matter.  In response 
to your question, yes, indeed you did contact our receptionist, Katie Foss, on Friday, October 
11, 2013 stating you’re canceling your appeal since the issue has been resolved and you would 
not be attending the hearing.  Normally, I would ask the inspector for confirmation and this did 
not happen.  (Note:  he is on vacation until October 18 and I would not have able to confirm with 
him anyway).  I have closed our file to reflect that your appeal has been withdrawn.  Please 
disregard my letter dated October 16, 2013.   
 
If you have questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Scott St. Martin (email) 
 Paula Seeley (email) 
 Mark Kaisersatt (email) 
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